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Sunday: 7am and 11:30am 
Mon. & Tues.: 7:15am 
Wed., Thur., Fri.: 6pm 

Saturday: 8am 
Holy Days of Obligation: 

7:15am & 6pm 
 

Confession offered 30 min. before 
all Masses or by appointment 

+++ 
 

 

 

 
 

Weddings: Please inquire 6 months 
prior to intended date. 

 
Schola: Thursdays after 6 PM Mass 
Choir: Sundays after 11:30 AM Mass 
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BULLETIN WEEK 44 

2016               

Liturgical Calendar and Mass Intentions 

Sun. Nov. 13 Resumed 6
th

 Sun. after Epiphany (2
nd

 cl.) 

7:00 am 

11:30 am 
Pro Populo 

Gerald Elsinger, Jr. 

Mon. Nov. 14 St. Josaphat, Bishop & Martyr (3
rd

 cl.) 

7:15 am Johnson Family 

Tues. Nov. 15 St. Albert the Great Bishop (3
rd

  cl.) 

7:15 am John Jacob+ 

Wed. Nov. 16 St. Gertrude the Great, Virgin (3
rd

 cl.) 

6:00 pm John Mayfield+ 

Thurs. Nov. 17 St. Gregory the Wonderworker, Bishop (3
rd

 cl.)   

6:00 pm Amy Michele Bartlett+ 

Fri. Nov. 18 Dedication of Basilicas of SS Peter & Paul (3
rd

 cl.) 

6:00 pm Dennis Spradlin+ 

Sat. Nov. 19 St. Elizabeth of Hungary, Widow (3
rd

 cl.) 

8:00 am  Dennis Spradlin+ 

Sun. Nov. 20 Twenty-Fourth/Last Sunday after Pentecost (2
nd

 cl.) 

7:00 am 

11:30 am  
Pro Populo 

Dennis Spradlin+ 

 

WELCOME visitors! St. Edmund Campion missals/hymnals are available 

in the back of the church. At the traditional Mass, Holy Communion is 

received on the tongue, and kneeling, if possible. There no need to respond 

‘Amen’. Chapel veils to borrow are available in the foyer of the church. If 

you would like to register to join the community, fill out a census form, 

found on the table in the back of the church, and turn in to Fr. Magiera. 

                            

By the Numbers For the Week of October 30, 2016  

Sunday Mass: Attendance: 7:00 am: 48    11:30 am: 135    Total: 183         

Collections:  Reg.: $1,649.00    Building: $3,227.00    Total: $4,876.00 

Daily Mass attendance for week: 259       Confessions for week: 48 

 
Propers for Today’s Mass: Propers for the Sixth Resumed Sunday after Pentecost 

begin on page 76 of the Campion Missal/Hymnal. 

 

Second Sunday Brunch is today following the 11:30AM Mass, hosted by the 

Nauman Family. The theme is Thanksgiving. Hope you brought your favorite dish 

you like to eat on Thanksgiving Day. Visitors always welcome to join our meal. 



Thanksgiving Day: One Mass is offered this day at 9:00 am. 

 

The Very Rev. John Berg, FSSP  Superior General will visit our Apostolate  on 

the last weekend of November. The 7:00 am Mass is cancelled on Sunday, Nov. 27 

and all members of St. John Latin Mass Community are requested to attend the 

11:30 am Mass. Father Berg will address our community immediately after Mass 

in the church.  

 

Reminder: Please submit names of those who are eligible to receive the sacrament 

of Confirmation (age 14 by June 1, 2017) as soon as possible to Father Orlowski. 

Confirmation is scheduled for Trinity Sunday. Same goes for First Communicants: 

Date – Corpus Christi (age 7 by that date). 

 

Holy Name Society Meeting:  The November meeting has been moved to 

Wednesday November 30 after the 6:00 pm Mass. All men of the community are 

welcome to attend. 

 

Knights of Columbus Council 812 are requesting home furnishings/donations 

for a disabled Knight. If you can donate household items such as sheets, linens, a 

microwave or a bed, contact Chris Kleinhofs at 817-6023 or chris@kleinhofs.com. 

Thanks so much! 

 

Upcoming Pilgrimage with Fr. Erik Deprey, FSSP: You are invited to join Fr. 

Deprey on a pilgrimage to the Canadian Catholic Shrines in Ontario and Quebec 

from May 6 – 16, 2017.  For more information visit Orbis Catholicus travel at 

www.oc-travel.com or call 604-465-6911. 

 

Checks in the collections: We’re grateful for any and all contributions, be they for 

SJB or diocesan funds. We ask that, regardless of fund, all checks be made out to 

St. John the Baptist Latin Mass Community. Thus, we avoid accounting and bank 

trouble. CASA is the exception. Checks are to be made out to CASA and sent 

independently (by you) using envelopes available in church pews.  Fill out all info. 

 

Please Remember these Prayer Intentions: 

For the living: June Gardner (health), Gary Crouch (health), Members of the 

Kozlowski families, Jolanta Widuch, Linda Barry (health), Crawford Family, Peter 

Orlowski Family, Penny Witter (health), Gail Demerest (health), Eric Couron 

Family (Special Intention), Gerald Spencer (health), Leonard Bradberry (health), 

Sarah Whitehead (miscarriage). 

And for the dead: John Andrew Makovec, Sue Whitehead, Janet Sorrels, David 

Crockett, Shawn Trusty, Donald Greer, Gail Brooks, Patrick W. Kordsmeier, Scott 

Shiplett, James Steven Moore, Vergie Crimmins, Bill Barry, John Tully, Ron 
Prince, Lenora Price, Dorothy Lochner, Myrtle Powers, Billy-Joe Campbell, James 

Honeycutt, Sandra Friedl, Isadore L. Sonnier, Jean Murry, Bonnie McDonald, 

Marie Honeycutt, Catherine Sparks, Carolyn Bruich, Earl Bradberry, Fr. Venantius 

Preske, Joseph Max Bulmanski, Rachel Taylor, Betty-Jo Clayton, Bunny Hart. 
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Dear Community Members, 

Before I forget – sometimes these bulletin letters take on a life of their own – I 

have three important pieces of news for you, reminders, actually: 

The first is that Father Berg will be joining us Sunday, 27 November. Unlike the 

last “false alarm” when Father Saguto couldn’t stay to speak to us, Father Berg 

will absolutely be here for Sunday Mass. He wishes to speak to all of us together, 

so, THERE WILL BE NO 7AM MASS SUNDAY, 27 NOVEMBER. The 

meeting will be held immediately following the 11:30 Mass in the church. The 

Blessed Sacrament will be removed so we can all “settle in” for the meeting. 

The second is that the FSSP is promoting the Catholica Summer Program to form 

young men into confident, Catholic gentlemen. Catholica Summer Program is a 

month-long immersion experience in Rome, Italy for young men aged 13 – 17. 

This unique program will give young men the opportunity to grow in his vocation. 

Each day will begin each day with Latin Mass in the Extraordinary Form 

celebrated in St. Peter’s Basilica, followed by classes in Church History, Latin and 

Apologetics. Then, on to explore Rome, walking through the history of the Faith 

from its founding to the present day. All of this and much, much more will 

challenge the young man’s imagination and properly direct his ambitions. For 

more info, visit  www.catholicasummerprogram.com or email Joseph Long at 

catholica2017@prorometours.com.  With this bulletin letter, you’ll have all the 

information you’ll need to check things out. 

 

Thirdly, many, if not most, of you knew that, early in Lent, I went to Chicago to 

solo in a recording of The Mozart Requiem with the Society of St. John Cantius. 

The CD is finally out and available at birettabooks.com. As soon as you enter 

www.birettabooks.com in your browser, the image of the CD, along with other 

things, should be displayed right away under the heading “Featured Items.” It’s 

truly a wonderful performance and, incidentally, this is the Mass setting sung for 

All Souls at St. John Cantius. 

 

To close, I’d like to say I hope you all got out to vote. Father and I voted early, 

actually, 11/4. Well if did or you didn’t, we now know the results of this election. 

We knew that the one was flawed. But we also knew, with absolute certainty that 

the other was evil. Flawed won. Even so, as Bette Davis said in All About Eve, 

“fasten your seatbelts; it’s going to be a bumpy night.” Still, I’m relieved. 

 

Hmm, I wonder if, now, all the liberals who said they were going to move to 

Canada or Australia actually will. If they really wanted to put their money where 

their character-assassinating, liberal mouth is, they SHOULD move to Mexico. 

But, I don’t see that happening, do you, my children and my friends? 

 

Father Magiera 
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